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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re:  National Apprenticeship Show: 8th November 2022 

We hope you and your family are well. 

We would like to invite your child to an educational visit on Tuesday 8th November 2022. The National 
Apprenticeship Show allows students to speak with numerous exhibitors who offer entry level to 
degree level apprenticeships in the West Midlands. It will allow students to gain a better 
understanding of what an apprenticeship is and whether it would be a potential option for them in 
their next level of study. Some examples of exhibitors are Aldi, the Army, BBC, Jaguar Landrover, PWC, 
Rolls Royce and many more.  

Students will be leaving from school at 9.45am and will return by 12.30pm and will be travelling by 
coach.   Students will be expected to wear full school uniform and will be back in school for lunchtime. 

If you would like your child to participate in this event please complete the reply slip below and return 
to Mrs Scanlon via your child’s tutor.  If you have any questions about the event please email 
sarah.scanlon@cncs.school.  

Yours faithfully 

   

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 

I am happy for my child to attend National Apprenticeship Fair at CBS on Tuesday 8th November.   

I am aware that my child will need to wear full school uniform.  

I would like to opt out of my child having photographs taken □ (please tick this box) 

 

Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________________ 
 
Please return the reply slip to your child’s tutor.  
 

 

Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher 

Mrs S Scanlon 

Assistant Head 
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